
 

Caterpillars learning 

We love to sing in caterpillars class. Our favourites 

are row, row, row your boat and teddy bear, teddy bear, turn 

around.  We have been painting, counting, matching colours, 

building train tracks, roaring like dinosaurs and balancing and 

climbing every day! We are making new friends too 

and remembering how to share toys and take turns.   

 

Welcome to our school: 

 

Paisley 

Paiyton 

Linaz 

Kevin 

Cristian 

Eliana 

Lydia 

Wojchiech  

Deekshitha 

 

 

 

 

Butterflies learning  

We had lots of news to share about our Easter break and the 

chocolate eggs and egg hunts we have enjoyed. This week we 

have been hearing about special celebrations for some of our friends in 

nursery for Eid. We have been trying hard to control our   scissors as we 

make our lanterns and have talked about family celebrations.  

We’ve got a new roleplay area  - it’s a Vets. We have ill dogs and cats 

who need our help! 

 

 

 

April 

Superstars!  

Gwendolyn  - super listening 

and singing at group time. 

Melania -  such a kind friend 

to everyone...wonderful. 

Allya  - lots of mark making 

and brilliant walking. 

Dragos - you are so confident 

in nursery now. Well done!   

Pati - so happy to join Butter-

flies class and stay for lunch! 

Camasio - joining in eve-

rything at nursery. 

Going to start 
school in 

September?  

Remember to 
accept your 
school place 

online by 
May 2nd.  

 

April 2023 

School closed 
for bank     

holidays on 
Monday 1st 

May  

and Monday 
8th May.  

What’s coming up?  

Stay and play sessions for both 

classes on Thursday May 4th at  

11am and 3pm. Please return 

your slip to school. 

 

Red, white and blue day at 

Nursery on Tuesday 9th May to 

celebrate like kings and queens 

following the coronation of  

King Charles III.  

 

“Tots time” sessions starting 

soon  - look out for more info! 

Keep our  

children safe! 

 Please don’t 

 park on the 

 yellow  

zigzags.  


